Appendix 7 - Email communication

From: Sarah Naylor <snaylor2@netherhall.leicester.sch.uk>

Sent: 02 March 2020 13:26

To: Richard Sword < Richard Sword Richard.Sword@leicester.gov.uk; Sarah Osborne sosborne@oaklands.leicester.sch.uk

Subject: RE: Banding Rate Consultation

Hi Richard,

Please find below a short statement in advance of your executive meeting. All CLASS colleagues have had the opportunity to comment on the statement including advising of any objections to me sending it. My sending it to you today speaks for itself re: support and commitment to working closely with the LA on this.

The City of Leicester Association of Special Schools (CLASS) is wholly committed to working with the Local Authority on the current banding rate consultation to secure an appropriate and equitable funding structure for pupils with SEND across Leicester City.

Kind regards,

Sarah